
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
NOV 15 2011         In Reply Refer to: 

JW: UN00227 
 
 
Division Engineer 
Division of Safety of Dams 
Department of Water Resources 
2200 X Street, Suite 200 
Sacramento, CA  95814 
A-36 
 
DAM SAFETY JURISDICTION 
 
The State Water Resources Control Board, Division of Water Rights conducted an inspection of 
a reservoir in Sonoma County which may be under the jurisdiction of the Division of Safety of 
Dams.  Please see the attached copy of the Robert Mann inspection report (Sonoma APN  
109-310-002) for further information.  If you have any questions, please contact Jeff Wetzel of 
my staff at (916) 323-9390 or by email at jwetzel@waterboards.ca.gov.  Written 
correspondences should be addressed as follows:  State Water Resources Control Board, 
Division of Water Rights, Attention Aaron Miller, P.O. Box 2000, Sacramento, CA 95812-2000.  

 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY: 
 
Aaron Miller, Chief 
Enforcement Unit 4 
 
Enclosure: 

 Report 
 Map 
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